
March 17, 2020 
 
Dear Parishioners of Saint Charles, Friends and Visitors of Cape Charles: 
 
As you may well be aware by now, effective immediately, Bishop 
Knestout has made the decision to cancel all Masses until further 
notice.   
 
Our last remaining 5:15 “Lenten Wednesday” Masses are cancelled as 
well as all meetings and social gatherings.  
 
Reconciliation will be by appointment ONLY, please call the rectory at 
331-1724.   
 
Our beautiful Church will be open to all who wish to come and pray and 
just be in the presence of the tabernacle.  Our “Stations of the Cross” 
prayer booklets will be available on the table as you come in the 
door.  Avail yourselves during this time to pray the Way of the Cross. 
 
I, will keep you all in my thoughts and prayers and God bless you all, 
 
 
 
J. Michael Breslin, Pastor 
Saint Charles Borromeo Catholic Church 
 
As a reminder, up-to-date information is available at: 
www.stcharlesbcc.org 
 
 

http://www.stcharlesbcc.org/

